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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

Our first event of the season was a great success with 45 guests attending to hear Jacquie Proctor, author talking 
about her newly published book “Bay Area Beauty: The Artistry of Harold G. Stoner, Architect”.  The book covers 
many homes in Forest Hill and many owners of such homes attended the talk. Many thanks to Dottie McHugh for 
bringing Jacquie to the Garden Club.    Anna Bolechowski was hostess again this year for our annual chicken salad 
luncheon. We thank her committee who set up on Sunday and worked around the leak and various plumbing 
problems.  A special thank to Michael Bolechowski who roasted the delicious chicken for our luncheon.   Beautiful 
flowers were done by Darlene Hartman, Nancy Hagosian, Eva Monroe, Helen Scholten, Anna Cristoforo and 
Dottie McHugh.  Many of the arrangements used our neighborhood flower, the fuchsia as well as lovely ferns and 
hydrangeas from our gardens.  
 --Nancy Hagosian (for Sima Talai) 
 

 

Meetings and Events 
Monday, October 4th 
 10:00 AM   Meeting of Executives and Standing Chairs 
                       Hosted by Helen Scholten at her home 
          
Monday, October 18th  -  Musee d' Orsay Post Impressionist Masterpieces  
12:30 PM   Reception 
 01:00 PM          General Meeting 
 01:30 PM          Program:  Docent Kate Sculti presents us with a lecture slide show of the de Young 
                              blockbuster exhibit of the Musee d' Orsay Post Impressionist Masterpieces that is taking  
                              this town by storm.  Bring a friend. This event is organized by Eva Monroe  
 
Friday, October 22nd  -  Garden Club Fall Harvest Festival 
 06:30 PM   Wine Tasting & Dinner - $15 per person 
                              Chaired by Darlene Hartman and Helen Scholten 
  RSVP:  Louise Bacigalupi, 45 Lopez Avenue, SF, CA 94116 (or by phone 753-2262) 
  Make checks out to “Forest Hill Garden Club”  
 
    

 
NOTES: 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
- October 31:       Forest Hill Children’s Halloween Party  4:00-6:00 PM at the Clubhouse 
     

- November 15:  Bookfest and Food Drive  -  Save the date and let’s make the Food Drive even better this year       
 

- December 6:     Annual Garden Club Holiday Dinner Dance  -  See attached invitation  
 

GARDENS:  
Did you notice the lovely fuchsia baskets and newly planted flowers in front of the Clubhouse?   Bravo to Anna 
Cristoforo and Dottie McHugh!  
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  
Volunteers are needed for the October 18 event, contact Nancy Hagosian 722-3250 to offer your help  



 

 

     

  
 

FOREST HILL GARDEN CLUB  (www.foresthill-sf.org/gardenclub) 

 
         OFFICERS 2010-2011 

     President: Sima Talai 

     Vice-Presidents Nancy Hagosian 

  

     Corresponding Secretary: Anna Cristoforo 

     Recording Secretary: Kathe Farrell 

     Financial Secretary: Yen Bachmeier 

     Treasurer: Sally Kipper 

     Parliamentarian: Donna Earhart 

     Auditor: Marica Salma 

DIRECTORS 

 Katie Balestreri 

 Ellie Barry 

 Anna Bolechowski 

 Darlene Hartman 

 Helen Scholten 

  

JUNIOR PAST PRESIDENTS 

 Donna Earhart 

 Clorinda Aldrich 

 Katie Balestreri 

 
                                                                                     

COURTESY: Please report births, illnesses, and deaths to: Eva Monroe, 753-0705, evamonroe@aol.com 
ROSTER, EMAIL, ADDITIONS AND CHANGES: Yen Bachmeier, 664-9668, yen@foresthill-sf.com 

BULLETIN:  Please send information for newsletters to: Yen Bachmeier, 664-9668, yen@foresthill-sf.com 

This entire bulletin can be viewed online!  Visit our website at www.foresthill-sf.org/gardenclub/FHGC-bulletin.html  

 

 

 
    Forest Hill Garden Club  

    381 Magellan Avenue 

    San Francisco, CA  94116 

     

 

                             Place  

                             Stamp  

   Here 

  

 

 

 

        Name 

       Address 

       CSZ 

              STANDING COMMITTEES 

   Bulletin: Yen Bachmeier 

   Community Liaison: Eva Monroe 

   Community Service Fall: 

   Community Service Spring: 

Toni Buckley, Ellie Barry 

Clorinda Aldrich  

   Flowers:  Anna Bolechowski 

Anna Cristoforo, 

Nancy Hagosian, 

    

   Email Liaison: 

 

Yen Bachmeier 

   Forest Hill Assn. Annual Meeting: Sima Talai 

   Garden: Anna Cristoforo, Dottie McHugh 

   Historian: Louise Bacigalupi  

   Horticulture: Anna Cristoforo, Dottie McHugh 

   House: Sally Kipper 

   Membership:  Darlene Hartman  & Helen Scholten 

  Reception: Ruth Lycette 

   Roster: Yen Bachmeier 

   Special Parties:  Fall: Darlene Hartman  & Helen Scholten 

   Spring: Sallly Kipper 

   Telephone: Louise Bacigalupi  & Helen Scholten 

   Tickets: Louise Bacigalupi  & Helen Scholten 

   Holidays Dinner Dance: 

   Webmaster: 

   Wreath Making Day: 

Nancy Hagosian, Anna Bolechowski 

Yen Bachmeier  

Ann Rieger-Matthews 
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The Forest Hill Garden Club 
Invites you to attend the annual holiday dinner dance 

White Christmas 
based on the movie with 

Music by Irving Berlin 
Monday, December 6, 2010 @ 6:00 PM 

 

Featuring Live Band  

Tony Macaroni 
 

Open bar begin at 6:00 PM 
Dinner by Skyler St. John-Tiffany Bloom Catering  

Dancing throughout the evening 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yule Log 
 Sing-a-long Christmas Carols with  

Walter Farrell  
 

Hosted by Mrs. John Hagosian and  
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Bolechowski 

 
Black Tie Preferred 

R.S.V.P. by Sunday, November 15 
Please list your name(s) and the names of your guests 

1. _______________________________________ 
2. _______________________________________ 
3. _______________________________________ 
4. _______________________________________ 

 
Price: $75 per person; checks payable to Forest Hill Garden Club 

Send the names, any seating preference and your check to: 
Helen Scholten 

100 Pacheco Street, San Francisco, CA 94116 
 

Volunteers are needed to set up.  Please call Nancy 722-3250 to offer your help. 
Attendance is limited. Don’t be disappointed.  Send your reservation early.  Thank you! 


